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Dear Peter,
The consultation hub page for Public consultation on proposed amendments to the Poisons
Standard - ACMS/ACCS/Joint ACMS-ACCS, June 2022 has now been updated for the first tranche
of publication of the submissions.
All voting responses (along with a tally for each substance) have been published where
permission was granted. In addition, all written responses about the MDMA and psilocybin
proposals that were provided in PDF format, or were submitted as free text through the
consultation portal form on behalf of organisations, have been published (if the respondent gave
permission).
All remaining written components about MDMA or psilocybin from individuals will be published
at a later date once we have had the opportunity confirm they are suitable for publication.
Kind regards,
Ben Noyen
Assistant Secretary
Regulatory Engagement Branch
Therapeutic Goods Administration
Regulatory Practice and Support Division | Health Products Regulation Group
Australian Government, Department of Health and Aged Care
T: +61 2 6289 7214 | E: Benjamin.Noyen@health.gov.au
PO Box 100, Woden ACT 2606, Australia

The Department of Health and Aged Care acknowledges First Nations peoples as the Traditional Owners of Country
throughout Australia, and their continuing connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to them and
their cultures, and to all Elders both past and present.
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